Saturday, August 29: Community Visioning Workshop & Pop-Up Event #2

Please save the date for our first community workshop for the Adeline Plan!
e Community Visioning Workshop
o Time: 10:00 am to 1:00 pm
o Location: Harriet Tubman Terrace Community Room
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e Pop-Up Event #2
o Time: 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm
o Location: Street and sidewalk area in front of Harriet Tubman Terrace
We will share results from the Opportunity + Needs community survey and the Existing Conditions
Report at the workshop. These reports will be available a week prior to the workshop on the project
website.
Following the Community Visioning Workshop, we invite you to join us at our second Pop-Up event!
The Pop-Up event will demonstrate how under-utilized sidewalks and large medians can be
transformed to better serve the local community! The Pop-Up event will take place in front of Harriet
Tubman Terrace, on Adeline Street between Oregon and Russell Streets. We will have food, music,
and fun activities for all visitors!

More project information here at http://www.ci.berkeley.ca.us/AdelineCorridor/
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